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So, here we are again.  I really don't know why you aren't listening to the Oregonians who
ELECTED you to REPRESENT them.   10 counties(more coming)  have issued proclamations
against this bill.  I will list them at the end of this e-mail.  

When challenged as to what effect this terrible bill will have on the climate, no one can
provide a good answer, just that it will.  Where are the numbers, the science that supports
taxing an overtaxed population?  When challenged on the secrecy aspect of this bill or the
emergency clause, we just hear that you know what's good for us.  We couldn't possibly
understand the complexity of this bill.  Again, no real answers.  You really are making fools of
yourselves.  It is extremely obvious the supermajority and their buddies will profit from this
horrible bill while hard working Oregonians will suffer.

  Give us a better plan then, you say.  Timber Unity has given you a better plan.  The only
problem for you is that you will not financially benefit from it.  But Oregonians and the
environment would benefit greatly.

Please get out of politics.  You should be in it to serve, not suck people dry of all they have for
your financial gain.  

Pacific Power is already looking into raising rates for EVERYONE because of this
legislation.  I already pay 187.00 a month.  I am a single mom with two kids.  I can't pay any
more.  I can't wait around for some pie in the sky rebate that I may or may not qualify for.

Listen to the people.  We have been fighting this for well past a year.  WE DON'T WANT
CAP AND TRADE IN OREGON.  Here are the counties currently on record who have also
made it clear that they DO NOT WANT CAP AND TRADE:  Eastern Oregon Counties
Association (500,000 people represented), Klamath County (66,000), Jefferson County
(23,800), Linn County (125,000), Douglas County (109,000), Coos County (64,000),
Josephine County (84,000), Jefferson County (23,800), Marion County (346,000), Polk
County (83,000).  That's today.  I know two additional counties that will be issuing a
proclamation in the coming days.  Listen to our voices.  This bill is bad for Oregon.  Do the
right thing and vote No on HB4167.

Sincerely,
Sherry Windham
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